
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Butch Bowers <Butch@ButchBowers.com>

Date: 7/21/2016 10:25:51 AM
Subject: USC box

Terry Parham, general counsel for USC, left me a voicemail yesterday afternoon about the new ethics commission 
opinion.  He wasn’t aware of it and wanted to talk through what it means so he can brief his clients. 
 
Holly – can you please call him.  777-7854
 
Swati S. Patel
Chief of Staff
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095
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